
                                              

                                          NACCAi Parks Survey              March 2023 

 

To All North Arm Cove Residents and Landowners 

The NACCAi Committee needs your input regarding what upgrades we would MidCoast Council to 

undertake at our existing parks/facilities. We would appreciate you taking 5 minutes to complete 

this short survey. The results will be compiled and used to request Council for commitments to fund 

the desired upgrades. 

Thank you for your participation. 

2023 PARKS UPGRADE SURVEY 

Q1: In which area would you prefer to see Council commit funding for 

upgrades in the next 12 months (please tick the box for your preference). 

Heros Beach  
Yallarwah Park  

Casuarina Park  
Community Hall precinct  

Medina Bay  

 

Q2: For your preferred area, in a few words, can you write down what 

improvements you would like Council to commit funding towards. E.g., seats, 
pergolas, BBQ facilities, parking 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Q3: Can you please write down below which North Arm Cove street you 
live/own property on: 

 
 

Please put the completed survey in the NACCAi letterbox at the Community Centre or scan and 

email it to naccai@northarmcove.nsw.au 


